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Export Fee Change and Passports 

(24-January-15 – AURORA, CO) – We are excited to share our latest enhancement regarding Export 
Certificates. As you may know, the World Arabian Horse Organization (WAHO) requires a Passport be 
issued on each horse that is being exported from the United States. We have updated our registration 
system to accommodate this. The Passports have turned out beautifully. The design represents the pride 
that we have in our horse, the United States and the Arabian Horse Association (AHA). Effective January 
1, 2015, the fee for the Export Certificate increased to $150 (member rate) and it now includes a 
Passport. We will send the Passport with the export documents directly to the foreign registry. If you 
would like the Passport in advance so that it can travel with the horse, this should be indicated on the 
Export Checklist. There will be an additional $25 fee for the overnight shipping in this instance. We are 
now able to issue a Passport for any domestic AHA registered Arabian, Half-Arabian or Anglo-Arabian 
also. The fee for a domestic Passport is $50 (member rate). This is another way that your Breed 
Association is working for you.  
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